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Statement by the Delegation of Uzbekistan
Mr. President,
We warmly welcome the distinguished delegation of Iraq and thank for the presentation of the national report under the second cycle of the UPR.

We appreciate consistent steps taken by the Government of Iraq for protection and promotion of human rights, the progress made in the implementation of recommendations of the first review.

We commend the accession of Iraq to several international human rights instruments, in particular to Conventions against torture and on the rights of persons with disabilities as well as the adoption of national strategies for poverty reduction, combating violence against women, corruption, improving education and health systems and employment.

Our delegation makes the following recommendations to Iraq :

1. Increase efforts to promote human rights culture in society;

2. Intensify measures to strengthen inter-faith and inter-ethnic harmony in the country;

3. Consider the possibility of acceding to the Second Optional Protocol to the ICCPR.

Thank you for your attention .

